

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG
Telephone No: 01252 322156
www.talaverajunior.co.uk
Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

Dear parents and carers,

Important messages

Volunteers required to help plant the new school garden from 2:30 to 3:20 on:

- Tuesday 16th September
- Wednesday 17th September
- Thursday 18th September

I am writing to share some exciting news about the next phase of our wellbeing garden, which has been established in memory of our beloved former teacher, Miss Oakes.

We are delighted to inform you that we will be receiving a variety of plants and we are seeking volunteers to assist with planting from 2:30 to 3:20 PM on the following dates:

- Tuesday 16th September
- Wednesday 17th September
- Thursday 18th September

If you are available and would like to lend a hand on any or all of the dates above, please arrive at the times stated at the school reception.

We will provide all necessary gardening equipment for the planting activities; however, you may want to bring along a pair of gardening gloves for your comfort if you already own them.

We look forward to seeing some of you there.

Yours faithfully,

Mr A Willcocks Sustainability Lead